COUNTY FACILITIES COMMITTEE NOVEMBER 23, 1993, 5:00PM

MEMBERS

PRESENT: Chairman John Keefe

Com. Marshall Faircloth Com. Juanita Gonzalez

OTHERS: Cliff Strassenburg

Cliff Spiller Danny Higgins Doug Canders Marsha Fogle Jimmy Bowser

The meeting was reconvened from the November 19 meeting.

The Committee discussed Security for the Courthouse. Mr. Doug Canders told the Board that he had been advised that insurance coverage is available for security firms providing security in a courthouse setting.

MOTION: Commissioner Faircloth offered a motion that the Committee direct staff to seek proposals from private security firms for courthouse security using criteria outlined in the Facilities Committee meeting on November 19.

SECOND: Commissioner Gonzalez

VOTE: UNANIMOUS

The Committee will reveiw the proposals on December 3, 1993, at 2:00 PM and forward to the Commissioners at their December 6, 1993 meeting.

The Committee decided that ID badges should not be a part of the request for proposals.

MEETING ADJOURNED